
Summary of Milliron Associates Report 
Executive Board Spring Meeting 

Andrew Goodman 
 
 

Political Report 
- Full House up for reelection in 2014 
- 1/2 the Senate will be up for election in 2014 
- Governor’s office will be up for grabs in 2014 
 
- Walked the Board  through the Legislative tracking report.  
 
- Covered Ride Safety Hearing that occurred in the House Agriculture Committee 
 
- Covered House Policy Hearing at the Bloomsburg Fair 
 
- Covered 2014 Pennsylvania Budget 
-- will push for $3 million, once again in 2014. 
-- Push will begin in December and last through June of 2014. 
-- Phone calls from Fair Representatives will be needed in support of attaining fair      
    funding.  
-- We will look to increase from $3 million in the future. 
 
-- Economic Study will be sent to 50 critical legislators and their staff.  
 
 


